				Monday Message #40







			
Hello All, 

This Monday is brough to you by the Letter “R” as in RAIN RAIN RAIN…. But all of this rain will not dampen our spirits or our travel calendars. 
I hope to be traveling next week to the Moyie Shrine Club Meeting and maybe even the St. Maries Shrine Club meeting.  If you want to ride with me, let me know. Traveling is more fun when done with Friends.  
The November Clarion will also be coming out soon, please be sure to check it for the Holiday Party Schedule.  If you Club/Unit is planning a holiday party, PLEASE let the Temple office know.  
Please mark your Calendars NOW for our Annual Temple Meeting on January 8, 2022.   The Temple Meeting will be mid-morning, with an early afternoon Installation of Officers, and followed by a dinner program.  More details will be listed in the December and January newsletters, but the date is set is stone.  
Club/Unit Elections are to be completed by the end of this month, and results reported to the Temple Office.  
 
Most Sincerely, 
Jim Logan 
Potentate 












